
Facilities Committee Meeting 
 
March 6, 2025 at 8:00 AM. 
 
Attendees: Dave Chambers, Julie Crew, Crell Johns, Craig Komar, Cyndi McClintock, Steve Mishler, 
Ryan O’Cull, Gretchen Newton, Bob Posatiere, Ross Ross, Aaron Sable, Andrew West 
Not in attendance:  Victoria Druley, Amy Smoyer 
 
 
 
Bus Program 

●​ Presentation by Bob Posatiere, Head Mechanic of Transportation 
○​ Discussion on the status of the Bus Program  
○​ Fuel Pump Replacement 

        
 

Burglar System Upgrade 
●​ All buildings will receive upgraded burglar systems 
●​ Launch Spring Break March 2025 
●​ Homeland Security has been selected for this project 
●​ The new system will be non-proprietary and remotely accessible 

 
 
 

Upcoming Projects - Summer 2025 
●​ Roofing  

○​ Ella Canavan Elementary / Multiple Sections 
○​ Medina Recreation Center / Section over indoor track 
○​ Board of Education Office / Gambrel Roof over lower level 

●​ Paving 
○​ Eliza Northrop Elementary / Staff Lot 

 
●​ Medina High School Track 

○​ Project was approved during the January Board Meeting 
○​ A grant application has been submitted through The Ohio Environmental 

Protection Agency 
 

●​ Medina Recreation Center  
○​ Field House Expansion Study Discussions 

 
 
 
Next Meeting: April 3, 2025 / 8:00 AM / Garfield Building  


